
 

 

  

House rules SSC Swimming school  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please make sure that your child has changed clothes and is present at 
the pool 5 minutes before the start of the swimming class. 
 
 
 
You may attend the observation classes. Please do not enter the 
swimming pool earlier than 5 minutes before the end of the class. 
 
 

 
Due to privacy laws, no photos or videos are allowed from the stands or in 
the locker rooms. 
 
 
 
We urge you to enter the (wet) area (from dressing room to shower) only 
barefoot, with flip flops or with blue booties.  
 
 
 
When using changing rooms, please follow the set-up indicated on the 
doors (fathers, mothers, girls, boys). 
 
 

 
 
 Please do not bring glassware or baby strollers into the changing rooms. 
 

 
 
 Please no food, drinks and glassware on our tribune. 


